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Southampton City Council Commissioners would like to invite providers and interested parties to an event to discuss the options for a Southampton Eating Well Service.  

Historically, the Council has commissioned a traditional model of ‘Meal on Wheels’ for vulnerable people, delivering hot meals directly to residents’ homes.  The Council is seeking opinion on the development of a city wide food offer to improve nutrition and hydration for vulnerable individuals, which could assist with preventing hospital and care homes admissions, working in partnership with the CCG, Public Health, Adult Social Care providers, NHS providers, voluntary and neighbourhood organisations. 

The City is looking for an organisation to work with existing food offers for vunerable groups, such as luncheon clubs, the Southampton Living Well Service (older person’s day care) and develop new opportuinities to grow, prepare, cook and eat food together. There will be an opportunity for potential providers to discuss and ask questions on the option for developing an eating well service that could perhaps compliment this existing service.

The engagement event to discuss the proposed service will be held on the
Thursday 13th December 2018 from 10am to 12 noon 
at
Challis Court 
Community Room
Holyrood
Southampton 
SO14 3DQ

Please access this link, for directions - https://goo.gl/maps/eJGVmTsqrF12 

There are a maximum of 2 places available per organisation. If you wish to attend this event please email; lawrence.pretty@nhs.net   or telephone: 023 8029 6903 to reserve a place.
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